
State of Connecticut
Department of Consumer Protection

Liquor Control Commission

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr.
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:

OLD POST SPIRIT SHOP
59 CEDAR STREET, NORWALK, CT

LIP.12940

HAS BEEN

SUSPENDED
for the following dates:

MARCH 24, 2008 through and including
May 14, 2008

This suspension has been imposed for violation of
the following statutes or regulations:

30-86 Sale to minor
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